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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

04/07/2019  15:00:522019/2263/P OBJEMAIL Igal Cafrey Application for house in Frognal 17 is contrary to Camden policy as it lies within the Camden Conservation 

Area and will invade our privacy, destroy the green space and destroy mature trees and wildlife. 

It will have a serious and significant negative impact on the surrounding crowded are and will lead to further 

pollution and congestion in an area which is already over burdened.

We therefore most strongly object to this application being granted and should dismissed forthwith.
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